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                  Journal           
Vocabulary:  reflection – an image given back 

I can see my reflection in the water. 
Introduce:  Fable:  Jupiter and the Monkey 

Moral:  What seems beautiful to you, 
 may not seem beautiful to someone else. 

Bits of Intelligence:  Musical Instruments 
 
 

Language Arts       
Mrs. Melissa will continue to work    
on their “A is for Amos” song as two 
new letters were recently introduced.  Reduce,   
things we will discuss to better help the 
children understand the overall process 
of recycling.  Mrs. Melissa will read the  
story This Is Our Earth.  We will have 
fun doing class outside this week to 
celebrate the Earth.   
 
Concept 
10-9-8-7-6-5-4-3-2-1…it’s time to learn to  
Count backwards!  The children have also 
been counting by 2’s up to ten also.   
Discussions relate to Earth Day and the 
many ways nature makes our Earth  
beautiful.  We will be creating a pledge on  
how we will care for our Earth and keep 
it clean.  The children will also begin to  
understand the importance of recycling  
with a sorting activity.  Students will also 
have fun with an outside scavenger hunt. 
 
 

 
Dates and Reminders 
 
Moms – if you haven’t already, please send in  
a picture of yourself at age 3 or 4 
 
Summer Camp begins June 14th 

Have you registered yet? 

 

Craft and Writing 
Fun Earth pictures will be created 
reinforcing our theme this week.  The 
Juniors will play with blue and green Play-
Doh for Earth Day. 
 
Motor 
Mrs. Hollie has put a new twist on an old 
favorite this week.  She is incorporating the 
use of beanbags in a game of Simon Says 
as he gives different directions.  For 
example, put the beanbag on your nose, 
etc.    Mrs. Hollie also has a game called 
“Don’t be a Little Bug” on the agenda for 
the week.  Relay races will require the 
children to race to pick up “trash” (images 
of cans, paper, etc) and place them in the 
appropriate bin, trash, paper or plastic.  
The team with the correct assortment of 
trash wins!! 

A very Happy Birthday to John 

Driscoll on April 19th 


